
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 027 15 
 
23rd February 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING – WEDNESDAY 25TH FEBRUARY  
 
At this point in Year 9, your son is invited to choose his options for study at GCSE level in Key 
Stage 4 (Years 10 and 11). 
 
So that you can be better informed about this important process, you and your son are invited 
to attend a very important meeting.  As published in the school calendar, this meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 25th February at 7.00 p.m. in the school hall. 
 
Presentations will be made explaining the process and our options booklets will be made 
available for collection. 
 
Please note, this meeting is in addition to the Parents’ Consultation Evening which is being 
held on Tuesday 5th March 2015.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr S Slater 
Vice Principal 
 


